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I am writing to strongly oppose this Senate bill! Oregon law makers, you have so 

much more to invest your time & money in, than government overreach putting 

monitors on wells in rural Oregon.  Let’s put that money and time into curbing the 

drug and homelessness problem in our state or maybe the crime problem.  I will not 

support any Senate members who support any bills to put restrictions on rural water.  

This bill will not help with water pollution, it is a big waste of time and money aimed at 

taking from rural Oregon. 


